
 

 

 

 

   
                    
March 3, 2016 
 
 
 
City of Boise 
Planning and Development Services 
P.O. Box 500 
Boise, ID  83701-0500 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
RE:  CAP16-00002   BEN’S CROW INN SUBDIVISION 
 
The Idaho Transportation Department (ITD) has reviewed the annexation and rezone application for 
the Ben’s Crow Inn Subdivision at 6781, 6751, and 6827 E. Warm Springs Ave. west of SH-21. ITD 
has the following comments. 
 

1. ITD has no objection to a subdivision being constructed at this location. 

2. The property does not abut the State highway system. 

3. ITD is not aware of any concerns at this time at the intersection of SH-21 and E. Warm Springs 
Avenue.  With the subdivisions that are being constructed along the E. Warm Springs corridor 
thus increasing the trip generations, this intersection may need to be reviewed to see if changes 
would be needed to increase safety and mobility. 

 
If you have any questions, you may contact Shona Tonkin at 334-8341 or me at 332-7191.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
James K. Morrison 
Development Services Manager 
jim.morrison@itd.idaho.gov 
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